CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06230-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:20 AM

To: 'Gerald Katz'

Subject: RE: RE Docket 160021-E1

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Katz,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Gerald Katz [mailto:katzgerald@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 6:31 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: RE Docket 160021-E1

We are owners at
401 SW 4th Ave
Ft Lauderdale, FL 33315

As both owners and stock holders we feel that infrastructure and the community take precedence over
increasing our dividend

Had FPL wanted to take the increase for infrastructure | would have supported the increase as that helps both
customers and stock holders.

That not being the case we would urge that the PCS reject the requested increase

Gerald Katz/Cheryl Katz


FPSC Commission Clerk
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